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Hello from Hermiston, 

My wife and I were very disappointed to learn the detail of HB 2025.  These type of 

tax increases really punish those of us who live in rural Oregon.  It punishes the 

farmers, farm workers and those of us on fixed incomes.  Why such a large increase 

in gas tax?  The state runs on trucking transportation and yes fuel.  Inflation is getting 

under control and now Oregon will raise fuel and increase prices.  Why not consider 

other options as presented this session?   

When you do business without public participation it only makes us wonder why!!!!! 

Please consider revising the fuel taxes and take the pressure off of us in rural 

Oregon. 

Regards, 

Robert Fiedler 

Hermiston  


